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Tip of the Month 

As we approach the one-year
mark since the initial
submission of your plans, our
system will automatically
submit them for review. 

To ensure a smooth process,
please log in to verify your
contact information and
ensure all documents are up
to date. 

Should your department
have undergone
restructuring or significant
changes, a review of critical
functions and an update to
your plans may be needed. 

Striving for "Current" Status:

If your plan status is currently
"In Progress" or "Due for
Review," our goal is to ensure
it reaches "Current".

Feel free to email me with any
questions.
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